From: Trevor Clarke

To: AWR
Subject: Draft Timetable for 208/19 Annual Wage Review
Date: Monday, 15 October 2018 9:59:24 AM

Good morning,

We wish to advise that we support the timetable proposed in the Statement released on 27
September. We suggest that later submission can address any necessary alterations in the event
that the scheduling of the Federal election disrupts the usual budget cycle.

Regards,

Trevor Clarke
Director, Industrial and Legal
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